
 
 
Rapid Antigen Tests 

 
The school is still waiting for the next consignment of Rapid Antigen Tests so that we can 
distribute an additional 8 tests to each student. 
 
We are expecting to deliver these to students early next week.  
 
If you require your daughter to collect her additional RATs before this, please send an email 
to the school office (mcauleywestmead@parra.catholic.edu.au) and we will arrange for her 
to collect them from Student Reception. 
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